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To  
 
Maja Velimirović Petrović 
Vice-President / acting President and 
Srdjan Lakovic 
Engineers Chamber of Montenegro 
31 Bulevar Džordža Vašingtona 
Podgorica, Montenegro 
    
ing.komora@t-com.me                      

 
Monday, 26 June 2023 

 
 
Dear Ms President,  
Dear Maja, dear Srdjan! 
 
On behalf of the ECEC Executive Board I would like to express my utmost gratitude to you and your 
team for hosting and organising the ECEC Advocacy Workshop and the 23rd General Assembly 
Meeting at the Hotel CUE in Podgorica.  
 
I would like to thank you for the pleasurable stay in Podgorica as well as your kind hosting of the Gala 
Dinner and social programme.  
 
The Engineers Chamber of Montenegro is a valuable Member of the ECEC and we are looking forward 
to having more great discussions and input from your side in the future. 
 
With best Regards, 

 

 

 

BR h.c. DI Klaus Thürriedl 
ECEC President  
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